
dugan production corp. 

December 19, 1973 

Mr. Bob Keener 
Northwest Pipeline Corporation 
Box 1526 

Salt Lake City, Utah 84111 

Dear Mr. Keener: 
Mr. A. L. Porter, Secretary-Director of the New Mexico Oil Conser­
vation Commission, appointed a committee to study the proration of 
Pictured Cliffs pools and to make recommendations to the commission. 
I was appointed chairman of this committee. 

The committee feels that Northwest Pipeline Corporation should be 
represented and we are requesting that you become a member of the 
committee. We are enclosing minutes of the two meetings we have had 
and correspondence concerning our work. 

The committee has requested that the Oil Commission set a hearing to 
consider the elimination of proration in the Aztec, Ballard, Fulcher 
Kutz, and West Kutz Pictured Cliffs pools. The committee plans to 
meet again immediately following the hearing. We hope you will join 
us. 

Sincerely, 

dw 

cc: Emery Arnold 
A. L. Porter-
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